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We know demand for outdoor dining and new 
public space is high in Shoal Bay and are 
proposing a parklet trial

What is a parklet?
•	 A footpath extension creating more space for 

people
•	 Converts parking spaces into new community 

spaces
•	 A mix of seating, tables, planting and art
•	 Creates more space for outdoor dining for 

nearby cafes and restaurants

Benefits
•	 encourages people to slow down and spend 

more money with local business
•	 influences drivers to slow down – making 

streets safer for people
•	 creates more space for business activity
•	 new public space to sit and relax 
•	 temporary – they give us a chance to trial 

what works. 

Parklets increase vibrancy in our streets and support our local business. 

Shoal Bay Proposal
•	 3 new parklet areas (across 5 car spaces)* 
•	 opportunity for local performance and 

activities in the spaces
•	 showcasing local artist work
•	 planning to install in March 2021

* We have offset any loss of parking spaces 
from this proposal with the creation of new 
temporary car spaces in the Shoal Bay CBD 
area.

Parklets will be located between Zenith Cafe and 
Giannis.  

This project was funded by the NSW Government 
Streets as Shared Spaces program.

Keeping up to date

If you have any questions please contact our 
Customer Service team on 02 4988 0255 and ask 
for our Assets team.
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Parklet at Morpeth

Parklet at Melbourne

Parklet at Murwillumbah


